
2/7/22 

To whom it may concern, 

It is time for us to move on and allow parents to decide what is best for their 

children.  We as adults are going to stores, restaurants and many other places 

without masks.  We have been told children have a low risk of being infected by 

the virus and that their symptoms are like a cold.  However, they are made to 

wear masks 6-8 hours a day, sometimes even outdoors and during sports.  We are 

told the cloth masks are ineffective that they wear.  I am sending a study from the 

University of Florida Lab that shows that dangerous pathogens have been found 

on the children’s masks after wearing them.  They are breathing these in all day.  

It is time to make masks optional so that we can give our children back a chance 

at some normalcy. 

Thank you 

Carol Hulbert 

hhulbert@aol.com 

168 Hungary Rd Granby, Ct 06035 
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